
3689 Sunday September 17, 2023 
 

Twenty-fourth Sunday in ordinary time 

September 17, 2023 

Flowers on the Main Altar, Mary’s Altar and Saint Joseph’s Altar have been designated in honor of the 
marriage of Darlene Shrader and Greg Gallagher. 

Mass Intentions                                                                                                         
Saturday September 16   5:30pm  Richard J Smith 
Sunday September 17   7:30am  Anna Klunk 
          10:00am   People of the Parish                         
Monday September 18   8:00am      Helwig Starzec                                            
Tuesday September 19   8:00am   Richard Timmins 
Wednesday September 20  8:30am  Catherine “Jim” Devine 
Thursday September 21  12:15pm Keith & Gary Adams     
Friday September 22   12:15pm Joseph Strausbaugh 
Saturday September 23   5:30pm  JoAnn Kirkpatrick   
Sunday September 24   7:30am  People of the Parish 
          10:00am  Leon & Anna Klunk 
 

Adult Education: Theology of the Body 
An Adult Education series on Saint John Paul II’s Theology of the Body will be held at Sacred Heart 
Basilica’s gym on September 28, October 5, 12, 19, and 26 from 6:30pm – 8:00pm.    Come discover 
why Theology of the Body has been called a “theological time bomb” and “one of the boldest 
reconfigurations of Catholic theology in centuries.”  These presentations will strengthen your faith 
and your understanding of God’s love for you.  They have been found to be very beneficial for adults 
of all ages as participants will discover more fully who they are in God’s eyes.  It is eye opening for 
those preparing for marriage and those who wish to strengthen their marriage.  It is especially helpful 
for teachers and parents as they help children learn about what it means to be a person and deal with 
the many issues they are confronted with in our culture today.  Ann Marie Kalloz, RN, BSN who has 
taught Catholic Sexuality Education for people of all ages locally, regionally, and nationally for almost 
40 years will be teaching this series.  Elective Catechetical Certification credits from the Diocese of 
Harrisburg are available.  If you have questions, contact Ann Marie Kalloz at kalloz@comcast.net. 
 

Vocation Spotlight 
The Lord is kind and merciful; slow to anger, and rich in compassion. Are you following in Jesus’ 
footsteps? Pray for the grace to forgive. If God may be calling you to be a priest, deacon, or 
consecrated religious, visit our website at www.hbgdiocese.org, or contact Fr. Josh Weaver, Vocation 
Director, at 717-657-4804, frjweaver@hbgdiocese.org . 

Forty Hours Schedule 
 

Sunday September 17: 

 10am Mass concludes with Exposition of 
the Blessed Sacrament 

 11am-7pm Adoration all day in Church 

 7pm- Service 
 

Monday September 18: 

 8am Mass 

 8:30am-7pm Adoration all day in Church 

 7pm- Service 
 

Tuesday September 19: 

 8am Mass 

 8:30am-7pm Adoration all day in Church 

 7pm- Service- Eucharistic Procession 

Please plan to spend some time before the 
Blessed Sacrament during the adoration times 
listed above.  Sign-up sheets are in the back of 
Church. We need at least two adorers at all times 
while the Blessed Sacrament is exposed on the 
altar. 

Summary of the Parish Picnic Meeting 

 
Profit from the picnic was $15,157.39.  There were 
suggestions from “picnic-goers” to return to the sit 
down chicken dinners. We would like your input. 
Look for a paper survey and a digital version on our 
parish website in the next few weeks pertaining to 
the dinners. We would like more volunteers for 
next year’s picnic. It was suggested that 2-hour 
volunteer windows would work well. This too will 
be a part of the upcoming survey. 

Congratulations to Darlene Shrader 

and Gregory Gallagher who were 

married here this weekend. 

Parish Breakfast 
Saturday October 7 

 

8am Mass in honor of Our Lady of Fatima 
Followed by breakfast in the gym 

And short presentation about Mary and/or 
Recitation of the Rosary 

 
Tickets will be $5/person and $20/family (4 or 
more).  We would like to sell tickets for this event 
after Masses on the following weekends:  9/23-24, 
and possibly 9/30-10/1.  Tickets are available at 
the Church Office and will also be available at the 
door as well but if we do not sell 50 tickets by 
9/24/2023 we will only be able to provide 
breakfast for 50 people.  Please contact Erin Dolce 
at 410-258-7239 by phone call or text or email her 
at ecatdol@gmail.com if you are able to sell tickets 
any of those days. 
 

Saint Teresa of Calcutta School News 
 
STC is looking for vendors to attend our annual 

Christmas Bazaar on November 18, 
2023.  If you make unique items and 
are interested in being a vendor, 
please email Mrs. Wenger at     
kwenger@stck8school.org . 

 
Saint Teresa of Calcutta Catholic 
School's Annual Golf Tournament 
will be held at The Bridges Golf Club 
on Friday October 6.  Put together a team and join 
us to support the students of STC.  Golf registration 
is $90 per player or $360 per team.  Includes green 
fees, cart, snacks, prizes and lunch provided by 
Bridges. Everyone is welcome.  Registration is due 
September 27.  You must be 21 to attend.  To sign 
up, contact us at 717-632-8715 / stck8school.org.    
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